
 

 

Frequently Asked Questions – Keeping Strong Fund 

 
I sent in an application. Will it still be dealt with? 

 

Yes, we will continue to process the applications we have received so far. We will be 

in contact within 4 weeks with a final decision. 

 

How far have you got with my application? 

 

When you completed your application, you will/should have received an email from 

us acknowledging that we have received your application. Click the “My 

Applications” tab and you can monitor which stage you are in. Please bear with us, 

we will let you know the outcome of your application by using the contact details 

you provided when you registered. If you have not received an acknowledgement, 

you can email us at grants@barnwoodtrust.org and we will respond back to you 

within 48 hours. 

 

Where is my money? 

 

Please bear with us, we will let you know the outcome of your application by using 

the contact details you provided when you registered. Bank Transfer Payment can 

take up to 7 working days to go into your account. If more than 7 days has passed 

please email grants@barnwoodtrust.org and we will look into and respond back 

within 48 hours. 

 

I have been drafting an application but didn’t yet finish it. Will it still be dealt with? 

 

Yes. If your application is in ‘draft’ form, you can complete it, and this will be added 

to the applications we have received so far. To complete your application, you will 

need to login using your email and password and complete and submit the 

application. Once you have done this you will receive an email from Barnwood 

Trust to acknowledge this. Once we have received your application, we will be in 

contact within 4 weeks. 

 

 



 

(continued next page) 

I sent in an application; can I add an item request to it? 

 

We will process your existing grant application. We are unable to accept additions 

to an existing application. We have closed the grant to take stock and re-evaluate 

our grant offer as the country moves into the next phase of the COVID-19 

arrangements.  

 

I know you have closed the grant, but can I still apply? 

 

We are unable to accept any new grant applications after the 17th June until 

further notice. We have paused to take stock and re-evaluate our grant offer. We 

will re-open with a grant offer as soon as we can. 

 

When will you reopen? 

 

We are unable at this point to say  when that might be. We have closed the grant 

to take stock, and re-evaluate our grant offer as the country moves into the next 

phase of the COVID-19 arrangements. We will re-open with a revised grant offer 

as soon as we can.   Please check our website or Facebook page for updates. 

 

Best wishes 

 

The Barnwood Trust Team 


